



Datchet Parish Council

1 Allen Way, Datchet, Berkshire, SL3 9HR
Telephone: 01753 773499

Clerk to the Council – Mrs Sonia Masikito
Email: clerk@datchetparishcouncil.gov.uk
Website: www.datchetparishcouncil.gov.uk

DRAFT MINUTES OF THE DATCHET PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD IN THE VILLAGE HALL ON MONDAY 09TH JUNE 2025 AT 7.00PM

Present: (10 Members) Cllr. D. Buckley (Chairman), Cllr. E. Larcombe, Cllr. I. Bacon, Cllr. M. Davies, Cllr I. Thompson, Cllr. S. Glover, Cllr. C. Wise, Cllr. S. Young, Cllr D. Loveridge, Cllr A. Whelan.

In attendance: Clerk - Mrs. S. Masikito, Admin Assistant - Ms. C. Jeffries.

Public: There were 3 members of the public present.

Recording of this meeting is available on the website

25/49 APOLOGIES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

Apologies for absence were received from: Cllr. D Sanders, Cllr. A Clemens
Absent without apologies: Cllr. C Jones, Cllr. T O'Flynn

The Clerk noted that due to Cllr. C Jones being absent without apologies for 6 consecutive meetings, he is automatically disqualified with immediate effect under Section 85 of the LGA 1972.

25/50 DECLARATION OF INTERESTS

Cllr. D Loveridge declared that his family have property in relation to item 25/57a on the agenda.

25/51 PUBLIC QUESTION TIME

Resident 1 asked if we would be writing about Datchet Area Conservation Guide in the next edition of The Link. Cllr. D Buckley said he is happy to do this.

25/52 MINUTES

To agree that the minutes of the meeting held on 12th May 2025 be signed by the Chairman as a true record.

RESOLVED: Cllr D. Buckley signed off the minutes as an accurate representation of the meeting.
UNANIMOUSLY AGREED

25/53 MATTERS ARISING

Cllr. E Larcombe referred to Pg 2 and said there was an item about competence and asked the Chair what he was going to do to get the council back on a competent footing. The Chair said it had been addressed and fine to go forward as it is. He said we need to look at in the future but to get to the level of compliance to that competence there would have to be an election called for by the members of the public under the constitution, or DPC can call it any point, but this was not on the agenda to do at this stage.

Cllr. E Larcombe referred to Pg 11 on the DRCCT and asked if there was an update on the current status as it was not on tonight's agenda. The Chair said it will not be discussed if not on the agenda.

25/54 GENERAL

a. Chairmans report (For information only)

The Chair spoke about the meeting that was held with The Crown Estate on the 16th May and said it was a really good meeting where they pointed out how they enjoyed working with the local parish councils in particular Datchet. He said they were very fortunate to be shown around by the managing director of the Crown Estate who showed them some interesting parts including a 1300-year-old tree. He said the man was very informative and offered to lend us trees from their own stock free of charge. Around 6 people attended from DPC and they were there for a considerable amount of time. He said it was lovely for them to take the time out and good to know that they look at Datchet as an important part of their portfolio to work with as neighbours.

b. Motion to consider the request that all Ward Councillors support the cancellation of all contracts between RBWM and The Manor Hotel, Datchet (Cllr D. Buckley)

Cllr. D Buckley said this motion was put on the agenda before the extraordinary meeting with the public and before the email was received from the council that day highlighting that the current contract was cancelled in 2024 by RBWM.

RESOLVED: Cllr. D Buckley proposed to change the motion to consider the request that all ward councillors support the cancellation and use of the manor hotel by RBWM. This was seconded by Cllr. I Thompson and **UNANIMOUSLY AGREED**

ACTION: Clerk to write to all ward councilors with this request.

c. To note the Clerks Report including correspondence, progress report on council business.

The Clerk's report was circulated. The Clerk added that she had reached out to two companies for new quotes for insurance but they would not quote as we are in a flood risk area. She said whilst talking to Zurich it became apparent that the insurance that is included for the DRCCT and DHEF should not be on there and should have separate policies, to which she is working on.

ACTION: Clerk to provide update once insurance has been arranged

25/55 PLANNING

a. To agree responses to new applications listed on the attached planning addendum and note Planning Decisions.

Members noted the Borough Council decisions as per planning addendum that was circulated.

RESOLVED: The recommendations made were approved. This was **UNANIMOUSLY AGREED** – [See Appendix A](#)

b. Other planning matters, including any new

i.106 Allocations

None.

ii. Enforcement Matter

The Chair said he has a meeting with the lead member of Planning at the RBWM on the 18th June to go through all enforcement matters for the wards including Datchet. He said he was gathering information from individual community groups and from individuals and residents' associations to take forward to the meeting.

25/56 FINANCE

a. To approve income and expenditure up to 06th June 2025 – Chairman to sign the pink sheet (paper). Note: Expenditure under delegated authority is highlighted in yellow.

RESOLVED: The income and expenditure reports were approved and signed. A vote was taken and **UNANIMOUSLY AGREED** – *See Appendix B*

- b. To note the Internal Auditors Report and consider recommendations contained within Noted.
- c. To note and approve the Annual Governance Statement, Section 1 of the AGAR for year ended 2024/2025
Noted, approved and signed by the Chair and Clerk at the meeting.
- d. To note and approve the Accounting Statements, Section 2 of the AGAR for year ended 2024/2025
Noted, approved and by the Chair at the meeting.
- e. To agree the dates set for the period for the exercise of public rights as 11th June– 22nd July 2025
Agreed.
- f. Councillor's Questions
Cllr. I Bacon asked for clarification on 25/56e. The Chair said this was a period set where the public can go to the office and have access to the records for anything finance related in this period.

Cllr. E Larcombe said there was a query from the internal audit on the football club lease and asked what the status was regarding this. The Clerk replied that this was still with the solicitor and was being worked on.

25/57 ADMINISTRATION

- a. Motion to consider that this Council confirms that action be taken in accordance with Para 8 on page 11 to determine the sub-lease and license relating to part Land at Mill Place. (Cllr E. Larcombe)

Cllr. E. Larcombe gave a presentation and said there were 3 motions from a year ago that were agreed unanimously and never actioned.

Cllrs discussed that they not had seen this information prior to the meeting and needed more time to look at all the information before making a decision.

UNRESOLVED: Deferred until the next meeting.

ACTION: Clerk to check on the previous 3 motions that were on the agenda around Apr/May 2024.

25/58 BOROUGH COUNCILLOR'S REPORT:

Borough Cllr. E Larcombe stated that Black Potts Bridge was falling down and is in a very serious condition with a huge split in it. He said he has sent photos to RBWM and it is on the agenda for next week's Rights of Way and Highways meeting. He guesses it will cost around £1m to put right in borough expenses. He also spoke on Liquid Leisure and the meeting last Wednesday where he said he was distinctively unhappy about the vote from councillors. He believes the gate has been left open for the problem to happen again.

Borough Cllr D. Buckley also spoke about Liquid Leisure as he is on the panel for Planning. He said the planning application was approved subject to clearance by the Health & Safety team at RBWM where the responsibility lies and is therefore on hold so will not happen. He said there was strong debate at the meeting and lots of concerns went into the public domain and a letter has been written by the planning panel as a group to the health and safety officers to reiterate the concerns.

He also touched again on the enforcement meeting on the 18th May and following on from the public meeting on the Manor Hotel, he said this was ongoing amongst ward councillors and RBWM. He noted the date for the next RBWM meeting was on the 15th July.

25/59 GROUNDS

a. Lead Councillors report

Report circulated. Cllr. S Glover added that there was no spare glass pane to replace the broken one in the bottom of the telephone box. He said they were considering using a Plexi glass solution instead. He said replacement posts for the broken ones on the greens were being prepped and would be installed the following week. With regards to the delivery of the Christmas tree, he said he was still awaiting confirmation of the date. He also said he was currently looking at the spring bedding plants order as ordering early saves on cost.

b. Councillor's Questions

Cllr. D Loveridge said he had been out on site to look at the overgrown tree situation at Marshfields and said out of the 4/5 overgrown trees only 1 belongs to DPC. He said we should get a quote to remove overgrowth from the one tree but not the others as not our responsibility. He also said that GHP were coming out on Tuesday to repair the tap on the green and would be installing one for the orchard in the coming week.

Cllr. A Whelan asked if grounds paid for the Christmas trees. She said that during the visit to the Crown estate it was mentioned that they could provide Royal Christmas trees to us at a discounted price. Cllr. S Glover said this was possibly an alternative and would look into for the following year.

Cllr. E Larcombe said he had replaced 12 oak trees that had been stolen out of the 22 the children planted a year and a half ago. He said the last 4 he planted did not even last a week, being pulled out and broken. He said he has enough trees to replace them if the council can put up stock fencing around them. He said he had already paid money out on green tubes to grow them in but the trees are being deliberately sabotaged. Cllr. S Glover said it was incredibly regrettable and he is reluctant to plant again without another solution being put in place so will have a look at options including where to plant and different types of trees.

Cllr. I Bacon asked if the green tubes were metal. Cllr. Larcombe said he had metal ones but does not think they are enough and needs something to keep people off of the area itself.

Cllr. I Thompson said he had planted 3 trees in the bushy overgrown area where the black poplars are. He said he will check if they are still there but were well hidden when planted.

Cllr. E Larcombe said 1 cherry tree by the library had been destroyed by being debarked. Cllr Glover said he will keep watch on the tree as seems ok at the moment. The Clerk said the tree surveys were coming up so they may be able to check and advise.

Cllr. D Buckley said The Crown Estate have said they would be happy to help with any of our trees as they have a trained leading professional in that field.

25/60 CEMETERY

a. Lead Councillors report

Report circulated. Cllr. C Wise gave thanks to the DVS who did a great job of cleaning and uncovering soldiers graves in the cemetery on Sunday. She said along with Communications they can do a story after the 22nd June and provide photos. She said she was still looking for money for the capstone repairs and was still waiting to hear from events about using their funds as two events had been cancelled. She is unable to progress repairs until has the money to meet the costs. She has not heard anything about costs on storage. She said the sooner she can secure the funds, the sooner she can bring back to council to get the go ahead on this.

Cllr. S Glover said he had spoken to Cllr. A Clemens who was looking at the figures and will contact Cllr. Wise.

b. Councillor's questions

Cllr. A Whelan asked to be reminded of how much was needed.

Cllr Wise said at least £12,000.

Cllr. Whelan asked if there were other ways to get the money? Cllr. D Buckley said it was best to see the outcome from Cllr. Clemens and if not bring to the SPWG. Cllr. S Young said there is a process in place to move money from different projects. Cllr Buckley said if it can be resolved to bring back to council at the next meeting.

Cllr. I Thompson said he visited the cemetery a month ago and saw a stack of paving slabs and was concerned someone may take them. Cllr. C Wise said these were safe as very heavy and were going to be used for the cremation plots. She said they have started to be moved elsewhere.

Cllr Buckley said Well done for taking the cemetery in hand and getting things done as it shows what the parish council is doing. Cllr Wise said there was a DVS newsletter coming out shortly where there will be a proposal for a Friends of Datchet Cemetery support group where others can help with cleaning, planting and flowers, etc...

25/61 EVENTS

a. Lead councillors report

No report. Cllr. S Glover announced The Ellis Journey had been cancelled by The British Motor Show so not going ahead. He said there was not much money budgeted for this anyway. He said just waiting on the date for the Christmas tree delivery but the date for COTG is not changing.

b. Councillor's Questions

Cllr. C Wise said through Cllr. D Loveridge's contact, they can now secure Portaloo's cheaper which can be used for events as well as cemetery. She will pass on details to Cllr. Clemens.

25/62 PROPERTIES

a. Lead councillors report

Report circulated.

b. Councillor's Questions

None

25/63 HIGHWAYS

a. Lead Councillors report

Report circulated.

b. Motion to discuss the annual horse and cart event, taking place on the 3rd weekend of May each year, starting in Datchet village and how DPC can protect against potential damage to the village greens and environmental impact within the village

Cllr. D Loveridge said he had spoken to some of the people involved who said it was not an annual event but a fundraiser for a sick child. Cllr Loveridge said if anything like this happens again, they will inform him prior to this so he can make sure a team is on hand to make sure things are left as they should be. Cllr. Buckley said everyone needs to work together on any event and have good communication with each other. Cllr. Whelan said the Stag pub needs to be mindful of using glasses and need to look at alternatives.

c. Requests Councillor's support in the launch of a LTN survey for the residents of Datchet, which will discuss traffic, parking and speeding (*paper*)

Cllr. A Whelan explained what an LTN was and what benefits it would have on the village. She said she had been looking at one set up in Oxford. She said she wants to put out a survey but it would need approval and desire from the parish.

d. Councillor's Questions.

Cllr S. Glover asked how the LTN would be enforced. Cllr Whelan set it works on vehicle recognition and would have set boundaries.

Cllr. C Wise said when she was on Highways, Bray was looking into something similar to have a TRO which is something you need in place before an LTN. She said this has now happened in Bray, so would be worth reaching out to them to see how they approached it and what the process was as this would have also gone through RBWM.

Cllr. Wise said parking issues were raised at the NAG meeting last week and we should look at pursuing parking separately in certain areas.

Cllr Buckley advised councillors to approach Alison with any ideas/suggestions but assured her she has full support from the parish. He will forward details for a contact for Suzanne Cross who is a Bray parish councillor and a ward councillor.

Cllr. S Young asked how the LTN works for people living in Datchet or visiting. Cllr. Whelan said if you are in Datchet you are part of the LTN or if your destination is Datchet that's fine, it's just there to push traffic out that is using Datchet as a cut through.

Cllr. Buckley advised not to put a survey out but to bring a report back to the next council meeting in July.

Cllr. Glover said as a former resident of Datchet there is a big issue of unadopted roads. He said the solution is to adopt the roads as there is currently no way of enforcing the roads.

Cllr Buckley thanked Cllr Whelan for working on Highways and taking on the problems.

25/64 FLOODING AND DRAINAGE

a. Lead councillors report

No report. Cllr. I Thompson said he has not had any response from issues raised at the last borough meeting. He also added he has a flood working group meeting with Jack Rankin on the 16th June.

b. Councillor's Questions

Cllr. E Larcombe said there was a Partnership funding consultation to which he will be responding. He also reminded people about reservoir safety and that in 2006 we were almost wiped off the map. He said when the environment agency wrote their 20-page report half of it was black. He said we were very lucky when it burst and it could happen again although the probability of it happening again was low.

Cllr Buckley said it would be good subject to discuss at the flood meeting with the MP. Cllr. Larcombe said it was on the agenda.

25/65 COMMUNICATIONS

a. Lead councillors report

Report circulated. Cllr. A Whelan thanked everyone for supporting the extraordinary meeting on The Manor Hotel. She said we still need to post the action points from the meeting and secure a date for a meeting with the owners of the hotel.

She expressed that Communications is for councillors to utilize and she can help compile stories/link pieces on each area and work on how we communicate with residents.

b. Councillor's Questions

The Chair thanked Cllr. A Whelan for taking the extraordinary meeting on and said he was happy to pass on details to her about the link and what we put in it. He also said The Manor Hotel cancelled the original meeting with them that was scheduled but had given another date of the 19th June to which they were waiting for confirmation.

25/66 WORKING GROUPS

- a. To receive reports from working groups (If necessary)
None.
- b. To receive update for the Datchet Neighbourhood Plan Delivery and Monitoring Group (DMG) (If necessary)

A spokesperson for the group asked Cllr Buckley if he had received the feedback on the enforcement information he requested. He said he had and was gathering all the details up for the 18th.

- c. Councillor's Questions

25/67 COMMITTEES

- a. To receive reports from committees (If necessary)
None.

- c. Councillor's Questions

None

25/68 PUBLIC QUESTION TIME:

Resident 1 asked if the covenant between the Crown Estate and the National Trust over at Woolacombe was discussed when visiting the crown estate.

Cllr Buckley replied no.

She also asked which is the flooding working group that was spoken about earlier. Cllr S Young said the members were councillors but this was not a formal working group of the DPC.

The resident also asked if we would help publicise the Conservation Area guide through our communications as a good news story.

Cllr Buckley said this will be passed to Cllr. A Whelan but they will also do a feature in the link where she should also cover it herself too. Cllr. A Whelan asked for clarification on the Conservation Area guide as she was not familiar with it and said she may need to email if she's unsure on anything about it.

25/69 COUNCILLORS QUESTIONS AND COMMENTS

Cllr. E Larcombe asked what happened to the trees on Welley corner. Cllr Buckley said that this was with the borough who had already confirmed to them both they are doing enforcement with a site visit. He said it will be on his meeting on the 18th if not resolved by then. He said he had an email stating they are fully aware and will be actioning something imminently.

Cllr. I Thompson suggested that Cllr. D Buckley check out The Red Lion Hotel in Henley prior to his meeting with The Manot Hotel owners. He said this was once run down and is now stunning and that would be the standard he would want in Datchet. Cllr Buckley said he was familiar with the hotel and the only difference is that they had full support from Oxfordshire County Council.

Cllr. D Loveridge said at the last meeting he was accused of stealing land in public which was also recorded. He asked if the councillor involved would like to apologise before it goes any further as he

spoken to people who are willing to take it forward. He said he would be happier to deal with it themselves as it is Datchet Parish Council. He said if the councillor that accused him of being a thief when it had it was absolutely nothing to do with him apologised, he would be happy to accept an apology. The councillor involved did not comment.

25/70 THE NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING WILL BE HELD ON MONDAY 14TH JULY 2025 AT 7PM

THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF DATCHET HALL ENDOWMENT FUND (DHEF) WILL ALSO BE TAKING PLACE ON MONDAY 14TH JULY 2025 AT 6.15PM - THIS MEETING IS NOT OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.

THE MEETING CLOSED AT 8:27PM

25/71 EXCLUSION OF PRESS AND PUBLIC – PART II

The Chairman will move that the Press and Public be excluded from the meeting on the grounds that publicity would be prejudicial to the public interest by virtue of the confidential nature of the business to be transacted.

25/72 DATCHET HEALTH CENTRE

RESOLVED: It was proposed by Cllr I. Bacon to get a property valuation and a rental valuation on the current lease and the new lease and bring back to council for a decision. This was seconded by Cllr. D Buckley and ***UNANIMOUSLY AGREED***

THE MEETING CLOSED AT 8.51PM

CHAIRMAN

APPENDIX A

Applications to be considered at the meeting on Monday 9th June 2025

APPLICATIONS RECEIVED			
Application No / Type	Application Site	Proposal	DPC Comments
25/00899 Full	4 Castle Avenue Datchet Slough SL3 9BA	Part garage conversion, single storey front extension, single storey rear extension, 1no. side dormer and alterations to existing front and rear dormers and fenestration (Retrospective)	Objection - Inspector concluded that the single storey extensions and dormers would not be harmful to the character and appearance of the property, The dormer windows relate to an existing first-floor bedroom and do not alter the footprint of the building or its use. As such, the Inspector did not consider that this aspect of the development would affect the flood risk of the existing property However, due to potential flood risk the extensions cannot be supported. The development conflicts with policy NR 1 of the Local Plan and the Framework which seeks to ensure development is not at risk of flooding or would increase flood risk elsewhere. Relevant DNP DAT 2 and DAT 10 Flood Zone 3.
25/01202 Cert of Lawfulness of Proposed Dev	Botanica Ditton Park Riding Court Datchet Slough SL3 9LL	Certificate of lawfulness to determine whether the proposed use of part of the building for the provision of medical services (Class E(e)) is lawful.	No objection - Internal works
25/01218 Full	99 Montagu Road Datchet Slough SL3 9DX	Part garage conversion, single storey rear extension and alterations to fenestration and external finish.	No objection - Relevant DNP DAT 2 and DAT 10 Flood Zone 3.
25/01241 Full	105E Slough Road Datchet Slough SL3	Single storey side extension and 1 no. detached outbuilding.	Objection - Relevant DNP DAT 2 and DAT 10 Flood Zone 3. Concerns over a safe route of

	9AQ		evacuation on the new dwelling potential
25/01280 Full	77 Slough Road Datchet Slough SL3 9AL	1 no. front canopy, single storey rear extension, replacement roof to include raising of the eaves and ridge to create a first floor, 1no. rear Juliet balcony and alterations to fenestration following demolition of existing elements.	Objection - In the absence of satisfactory ecological information being submitted, it has not been demonstrated that the proposed development has taken into account the possibility of bats, a protected species. As such, the proposal is contrary to Section 15 of the NPPF paragraph 193 and Policy NR2 of the Borough Local Plan
25/01282 Works To Trees In Conservation Area	The Lawn Horton Road Datchet Berkshire SL3 9HB	Works to Trees Covered by TPO Crown reduce height by 4-5m to leave a height of 10-11m and reduce spread by 2m (020/2019/TPO)	No objection - Subject to Arboriculture specialist
25/01306 Full	6C Buccleuch Road Datchet Slough SL3 9BP	Installation of vent to front elevation.	Objection but with a solution advised if officers were of a mind to approve. Relevant DAT2 and DDG The ventilation would be better suited to the side of the building rather than the front so as not to detract from the character and style of the building

APPENDIX B

Datchet Parish Council 2025/2026

Purchase Ledger for Month No 3- Council Meeting 9th June 2025

Invoice Date	Invoice Number	Supplier A/c Name	Net Value	VAT	Invoice Total	Analysis Description	Power	Legislation	Approved By Clerk&
23.05.25	A8993	Auditing Solutions	510.00	102.00	612.00	Final Internal Audit 24/25	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972 s111	Fin Com
31.05.25	6253	BLACKMAN SKIPS	325.00	65.00	390.00	Change of Skip 07/05/25	Litter Bins	Litter Act 1983 s.5, s.7	Cllr SG
08.06.25	DD-JUNE	BRITISH GAS	157.33	7.87	165.20	8 Horton Road-Gas-DD 06/25	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972 s111	Cllr DS
03.06.25	10006628981	CASTLE WATER	51.24	0.00	51.24	Water-Cemetery 05/25-DD	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972 s111	Cllr CW
14.05.25	10006472749	CASTLE WATER	7.10	0.00	7.10	Water-North Green 05/25-DD PAID	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972 s111	Cllr SG
15.05.25	17545	C&J SUPPLIES	331.75	66.35	398.10	Coloured Keys for Locks	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972 s111	Fin Com
16.05.25	RECEIPT	C.JEFFRIES	13.60	0.00	13.60	Purchase of Stamps	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972 s111	Fin Com
31.05.25	31052025	COMPUTER SERVICES	226.27	0.00	226.27	PC Support 05/25 & Switch&Cables	Computer,purchase&maint of,purchase software	LGA 1972 s.111	Fin Com
25.04.25	03-10455479	DAC BEACHCROFT	1.00	0.00	1.00	VAT Amount from Admin Fees-Zurich Recover-Intel Searches	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972 s111	Fin Com
31.05.25	25/26-003	DAS CONTRACTED HM	1,722.00	0.00	1,722.00	Groundworks 05/25	Power to provide & manage rec grd, open spaces etc	Public Health Act 1875 s.164	Cllr SG
31.05.25	Exp05/25	DAS CONTRACTED HM	88.78	17.75	106.53	Fuel/Knee Pads	Power to provide & manage rec grd, open spaces etc	Public Health Act 1875 s.164	Cllr SG
24.05.25	11568	DAVIES BROTHERS LTD	2,031.73	406.35	2,438.08	Supply Summer Bedding Plants	Power to plant trees etc & maintain outside verges	Highways Act 1980 s.96	Cllr SG
02.04.25	INVOICE SUMMARY PAGE	DRCCT	547.39	0.00	547.39	70% Recharge of Water-DRCCT- as per division of responsibilities	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972 s.111	Fin Com
04.06.2025	2234	EAC LANDSCAPES	750.00	0.00	750.00	Planting of Summer bedding	Tree/Shrub Planting	LGA 1972 s.137	Cllr SG
09.05.25	8944	GARDEN DESIGNS	44.00	8.80	52.80	Car Park Clearance 1 of 8	Power to provide & manage rec grd, open spaces etc	Public Health Act 1875 s.164	Cllr SG
09.05.25	8955	GARDEN DESIGNS	226.35	45.27	271.62	Cemetery Grass Cut/Strim 08/05	Power to provide & maintain cemeteries	LGA 1972 s.214 (2)	Cllr CW
09.05.25	8954	GARDEN DESIGNS	437.50	87.50	525.00	Village Grass Cut 06/05/2025	Village Green, protection of	LA 1983 s.5, LGA 1894 s.8, RTRA 1982 s.57	Cllr SG
09.05.25	8960	GARDEN DESIGNS	697.00	139.40	836.40	Rec Gras Cut 21/04	Power to provide & manage rec grd, open spaces etc	Public Health Act 1875 s.164	Cllr SG

31.05.25	1288713	GRUNDON WASTE	241.56	48.31	289.87	Cemetery-Waste Removal 05/25	Power to contribute to expenses maint. Cemeteries	LGA 1972 s.214 (6)	Cllr CW
31.05.25	19285	NJL BOX GREEN	1,568.75	313.75	1,882.50	Grounds Maintenance Contract - May 2025	Power to provide & manage rec grd, open spaces etc	Public Health Act 1875 s.164	Cllr SG
31.05.25	RDF0010	RDF SERVICES	1,235.00	0.00	1,235.00	Finance & Admin 05/25	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972. s.111	Fin Com
31.05.25	271593	SHORTS GROUP LTD	396.95	79.39	476.34	Dog Waste Removal 05/25	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972. s.111	Cllr SG
10.06.25	JUNE25	SALARIES/PENSION	6,114.33	0.00	6,114.33	Salaries/Pension 06/25	Salaries/Pension Contributions	LGA 1972 s.111 / LGPSR 2013 (SI2013/2356)	Fin Com
15.05.25	1191	SCRIPTI	1,053.35	210.67	1,264.02	Cemetery-Transcription Services	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972 s.111	Cllr CW
05.06.25	8073335284	SHARP	186.37	37.27	223.64	Photocopier costs	*Ancillary Power	LGA 1972 s.111	Fin Com
12.05.25	RECEIPT	S.MASIKITO	17.50	0.00	17.50	Postage of Letters	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972 s.111	Fin Com
02.05.25	RECEIPT	S.MASIKITO	10.95	0.00	10.95	Postage of Locks to CJ Supples	* Ancillary Power	LGA 1972 s.111	Fin Com
04.06.25	RECEIPTS	S.PRICE	16.80	0.00	16.80	Cemetery-Compost/Equip	Power to contribute to expenses maint. Cemeteries	LGA 1972 s.214 (6)	Cllr CW
31.03.25	155370	TENCER SERVICES	757.55	151.51	909.06	V-Hall Heating System Work-AGREED	Parish Properties, maintenance of	LGA 1984 s.8(1)(i)	Cllr DS
12.05.25	984945070050	THREE BUSINESS	18.38	3.68	22.06	Mobile Phone Bill 05/25	Telephone Account	LG(FP)A 1963 s.5	Fin Com
31.05.25	834421	WELLERS GROUP	1,225.00	245.00	1,470.00	LAMP professional charges 05/25	*Ancillary Power	LGA1972 s.111	Cllr IT
30.04.25	68811	WINDOWFLOWERS	6,619.00	1,323.80	7,942.80	Hanging Baskets & Watering 25	Tree/Shrub Planting	LGA 1972 s.137	Cllr SG
			£27,629.53	£3,359.67	£30,989.20				

* Ancillary Power - Power to do anything that will facilitate, to be conducive to or incidental to the discharge of its powers and functions

Cllr IT - Ian Thompson, Cllr DS - Darren Sanders, Cllr CW - Caroline Wise, Cllr A. Clemens, Fin Com = Cllrs D. Buckley, I.Bacon, T. O'Flynn, S. Young

Expenditure highlighted in yellow approved under delegated authority

**Datchet Parish Council
Current Account**

Cash Received between 01/05/2025 and 31/05/2025

Date	Cash Received from	Receipt	Receipt Description	Receipt Total
30/05/2025	B S BENNETT	BACS	38 Ditton Rd-Rent 05/25	£1,300.00
30/05/2025	B S BENNETT	BACS	24A The Green-Rent 05/25	£1,200.00
30/05/2025	B S BENNETT	BACS	38 Ditton Rd-Manage Fee 05/25	-£156.00
30/05/2025	B S BENNETT	BACS	24A The Green-Maint 05/25	-£72.00
30/05/2025	B S BENNETT	BACS	24A The Green-Manage Fee 05/25	-£158.40
16/05/2025	DATCHET UNITED CHARITIES	BT	Recharge of Elec 03/25	£40.52
02/05/2025	OAKWOOD ESTATE AGENTS	BT	Hanging Baskets Recharge	£182.40
06/05/2025	WINDSOR VEHICLE LEASING	BT	Hanging Baskets Recharge	£182.40
Total Receipts				<u>£2,518.92</u>